Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our com

Provider Fair Reminder

Don't forget the Provider Fair, which will be held on Wednesday,
May 14, 2014 at the Aladdin Shrine Center, 3850 Stelzer Road. This
Fair will feature Adult Services and Non-Medical Transportation
Providers and will be open from 10am to 2pm and again from 5pm to
7:30pm. Over 50 Providers have registered and will be available to
discuss services with individuals, family members or others. There
is no charge for people to visit and there will be plenty of

parking. Over 1000 attended the Provider Fair this past Fall.

Board Meeting at Northeast School on May 15

The May 15 Board Meeting will be held at Northeast School, 500
North Hamilton Road in Gahanna, beginning at 1:00pm. Prior to the
meeting, Board members will tour the school and the Young Adult
Services program, which will relocate to the newly remodeled north
wing of the school on May 12. The Young Adult Services program is
operated by Goodwill Columbus.
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